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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Task Force message to Business 
Community 

  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 11, Seskehkó:wa/September 2020)  
 
The Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force (Task Force) wishes to inform 
Kahnawà:ke's business community that it has received several 
requests from various businesses to increase hours of operation.   
 
If you are a business owner and require additional hours to operate, 
please submit a formal request to the Task Force by emailing 
IncidentCommand@mck.ca. Each request will be addressed on a 
case-by-case basis. 
  
The Task Force wishes to reiterate its mandate to work together to 
minimize the spread of the virus and protect our community, and 
thanks the business community for remaining vigilant in these efforts. 
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